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The Transition of Summer and Winter Uniforms

Dear Parents,

The weather has been getting cooler recently. In order for students to wear appropriate school
uniform for the changeable weather, the school has decided that between 11™ November and 6™
December there will be a transition period from summer to winter uniforms. Parents can decide
whether to let their children wear summer or winter uniforms according to the weather. Students must
wear neat winter uniform only starting from 9™ December. For more details about the winter uniform,

please refer to the page 10 of the students' handbook.
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